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	[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome to the Key Stage One newsletter! This week year 1 have been to Jodrell Bank where the pictures can be seen on our website. Year 2 have been doing some fantastic art work based on L.S Lowry! Our parent workshop based on maths will be back again next Friday at 3.00pm. Our new family engagement officer Jessica Gallimore who is here to, and happy to, support parents and families in a wide range of areas has some information to share: CHAMPs will be coming into school on Friday 29th January at 10am to hold the focus group which will consist of a small survey and some Q&A's. It should take no longer than 45 minutes. If anyone is interested could they please contact Jessica. KS1 SATs are on the week commencing the 23rd May, KS2 SATs are on the week commencing the 16th May and the Phonic Screening Check is the week commencing the 13th June. Please do not take holidays during the school terms. 
 
					From all the KS1 Staff 

Homework Marks This Week

Spelling Test: 
Homework Complete:							
Staff
Miss Draycott – KS1 Manager – Assistant Head
1P – Miss Trotter, Mrs Dearden and Mrs Childs
1F – Miss Draycott and Miss Riggall
2P – Mrs MacKenzie, Mrs Thompson
2F – Miss Garner, Mrs Howarth
Homework this week.
Spellings – Week five phase 5 to be tested on Thursday for Year 1. Year 2 spellings are sent home today to be tested on Monday.
Literacy – Comprehension books for year 2 and maths books due in on Tuesday.
Reading – Please make sure that your reading books are returned by Wednesday in order to be changed.
Websites – Check out our new website! Lots of resources and information!
www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
General Reminders
· Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis.
· I will be available to speak to every morning on the door and if you require more time an appointment can be made.
· Coffee morning every Friday after assembly where Lee Burns the Parent Governor will be available to speak with.
· Please label your child’s jumper with their name. If there is no name on a jumper it is almost impossible to find. 
· KS1 SATs – 23rd May, KS2 SATs – 16th May and the Phonic Screening Test – 13th June
· Parent workshop – maths – every Friday at 3.00pm
Stars of the Week
This weeks stars are:
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1P – Priya
1F - Keylon
2P – Jamil
2F - Kaelum
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